
NOVEMBER MEETING 
November 6, 2006 at Note-able Music 

 
Meeting called to order by Christine Rogers.  Present were Christine 

Rogers, Joan Milton, Andrew Gierulski, Betty Jo Radley, Alma Davies, and 
Corrie Hausauer. 
 
Approval of the October Minutes was proposed by Betty Jo and seconded by     
Corrie. 

 
Corrie gave us the Treasurer’s report:  Chequing account is now $641.07 and 
the Scholarship Account now has $2,892.72.  We will receive $110 from 
AMEF for our Canada Music Week Recital. Corrie moved and Joan 
seconded to adopt the Treasurer’s report as read. 

 
Andrew gave us a report on the Family Concert Association – first Recital 
November 17 at the Southminster Church. 

 
By-laws:  Linda Loose reported that until the by-laws of ARMTA have been 
revised the Lethbridge branch is not able to do a revision. 

 
AMEF Achievement awards will be presented at the recital Saturday 
November 25th at 2:30 at the Library.  

 
Business License:  Marilyn had a reply to her letter to the Allied Arts 
Council. They are aware of problems with the city licensing and will perhaps 
try to work around the concerns. 

 
We have continued our U of L connections – Christine was able to obtain 
permission for RMT students to participate in a masterclass with Deanna 
Oye on October 28th at the University presented by the U of L Conservatory. 
Betty Jo had a student attend and was very pleased with the time allotted. 
 
Fundraising:  Practise-a-thon money and forms were due by November 6th to 
be eligible for awards.  Christine reported that over $1,000 had been 
received. 
 
Adult get-together will be held at Lorrie Wittke’s on November 18th at 1:30 
p.m. (381-1350) 
 



Kiwanis Festival March 19-31, 2007.  Website is up and running. 
  http:/kiwlanislethbridge.org/calendar.html. 
 
Upcoming Recitals: 
 CMW: November 25 2:30 p.m. Public Library 
    Names to Linda L. or Karen by November 17. 
 Hospital Recital: Chinook Regional Hospital Dec. 16  1-4 p.m. 
     Names to Marilyn 
 Adult recital:   December 2 10:30 – 11:30 a.m. Sterndale Bennett 
     Names to Betty Jo and Karen 
 Festival Recital: March 17 – location TBA 
 Adult Recital: June 2 10:30 – 11:30 a.m. Sterndale Bennett 
 
Corrie’s registration fee for CFMTA Collaborative Conference March 2007 
($275 US) will be paid for by the Lethbridge branch.  Corrie agreed to 
submit registration when he feels we have sufficient funds and he will confer 
with Christine. 
 
Christine will look into doing something in memory of Barbara Walker –  
perhaps a donation to a scholarship for the Kiwanis, and she will tell us 
about it at the next meeting. 
  
Joan will investigate why Margaret Nelson’s name is not listed as an 
Honorary Life Member of ARMTA in the recent Directory. 
  
Christine reported that Cheryl Hudak had a bad cycling accident a few 
weeks ago and broke her arm.  A card will be sent to her by Mary Lee. 
 
Next Meeting January 8th, 2007 at Note-Able Music. 
 
Thanks to Joan for filling in for me at the meeting. 
 A Merry Christmas to All! 
 
 


